
June 29,2005 

Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
2 1 1 Sower Boulevard 
P.O. Box 61 5 
Frankfort, KY 40602 

Dear Director: 

I am writing with concern about Mallard Point Disposal Systems increasing our rates 
from $35.29 to $52.78. I feel this is a very steep jump considering we do not receive 
any kind of maintenance or repairs on our sewer systems. They just raised our rates a 
few dollars this past year. I don’t know anyone who pays almost $53.00 a month for 
sewer disposal. 

I would also like to express concern about the smell the Disposal System lets off 
around Northern Elementary School. I am not sure if you are the person to address 
this to, but I have two children who attend Northern and any time you go to the 
school there is an overwhelming smell of sewage. I wonder if this safe for the 
children? 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

Si erely, 

&& 
Lisa B e b  
191 Harbor Village Drive 
Georgetown, ICY 40324 




